
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

7. HORSESHOE LAKE ROAD TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT (BROOMFIELD TERRACE TO LAKE 
TERRACE ROAD) 

 
 The Transport Planner - Cycling and Pedestrians informed the Board of the progress made in 

response to the Board’s request for an investigation into Horseshoe Lake Road traffic management.  
The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the priorities for road shoulder and lighting improvements for Horseshoe Lake Road, from 

Lake Terrace Road to Broomfield Terrace, be supported for the purpose of identifying a financial 
estimate. 

 
 2. That the City Streets Unit report to the Board by October 2003 on the progress of prioritising the 

project within the Unit’s capital works programme. 
 
 3. That Horseshoe Lake Road traffic management be reviewed after the Broomfield Terrace 

subdivision is completed. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


